
the material to get he and his brother 
started in Royal Rangers. Doug’s father 
was their outpost commander and Doug 
and his brother were the only two 
Rangers. From the humble 
beginning of a family outpost, 
Doug has been active in Royal 
Rangers ever since. He went 
on to earn the Gold Medal of 
Achievement and now serves as the 

director of Royal Rangers International 
(RRI).

The core idea behind the new program 
is that boys should not lose out on the 
exciting Ranger ministry just because 
their families are called to live in a foreign 
country. In the past, many boys joined 
Royal Rangers in their local church, 
but then had to stop when they went to 
another country that either did not have 
Royal Rangers or was using a version 
different from that used in the USA.

Now, by simply sending an email with 
“RR-MK Assist Program” in the subject 
line to RRI, a missionary family will 
receive a Word document with all the 
necessary details to get started. Once they 
charter, the program materials are then 
provided to the missionary family free of 
charge.

For more information, contact  
RRI@ag.org
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www.RoyalRangersInternational.com
Stay connected to what is happening in the world of Rangers by visiting the RRI website.  

The site is your one source for program information, reports, and details on upcoming 
global events. Plus, be sure te read RRI 360°, the official newsletter for  

Royal Rangers leaders around the world.
— RRI CONTACTS —

Jukka Piirainen 
European Regional Coordinator
jukka.piirainen@isokirja.fi

Doug Marsh 
Royal Rangers International Director

dmarsh@ag.org

Remember to visit the Royal Rangers in Europe website 
regularly to stay current on what is taking place inside your region!

www.RoyalRangersEurope.nettisivut.fi

With the intent of supporting 
AGWM personnel worldwide, 
the national USA Royal Rangers 

Ministries office has introduced the RR-
MK Assist Program. This program allows 
missionary families to seamlessly enjoy 
the benefits of the Royal Ranger ministry 
for their boys as they move back and 
forth to and from the mission field. 

The RR-MK Assist Program was the 
brainchild of Doug Marsh, an AGWM 
missionary and former ”Missionary Kid” 
(MK). Doug remembers growing up in 
Peru and one day opening up a special 
package from Springfield, MO that had 


